
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS THIS LISTENER ALLUDED TO IN A RECENT EMAIL, WE HERE IN NORTHEAST 

WISCONSIN ARE BLESSED TO HAVE A NUMBER OF CHRISTIAN RADIO STATIONS TO 

CHOOSE FROM, DEPENDING UPON WHERE YOU LIVE, OF COURSE. THERE ARE SOME 

AREAS OF THE COUNTRY WHERE THEY HAVE NONE. HERE’S THEIR COMMENTS:  

Wow... I'll admit I often listen to 90.1 FM and 91.9 "The Family," but I MOST enjoy your 

reverent and sacred ministry and how you lift Jesus up! As a result, I am often very 

challenged, encouraged and inspired to draw near to Jesus. Being 63 years of age has 

nothing to do with my more frequent tuning in to your station! Keep shining in Christ our 

Savior! An appreciative listener, Gary. 

OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH IS JUST A WEEK AWAY AND I LOOK FORWARD TO READING 

YOUR COMMENTS ABOUT WHAT WRVM MEANS TO YOU. THE PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN TO 

IS INFORMATION THAT IS ALWAYS HELPFUL TO US.  

TICKETS FOR THE MARCH 27TH CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE WERE SELLING BRISKLY 

THIS WEEK AS THE EARLY BIRD PRICE DEADLINE WAS YESTERDAY. BUT EVEN IF YOU 

MISSED THE DISCOUNT YOU’LL STILL WANT TO GET YOUR ADVANCE TICKETS FOR $15 

AND SAVE $5 OFF THE PRICE AT THE DOOR. PLUS A TICKET IN HAND ASSURES YOU OF A 

SEAT WHEN YOU GET THERE. PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


